


We are writing to request your support to declare October 15th as “Pregnancy and 
Infant Loss Awareness Day” again this year in Whistler. We request that in addition to 
this declaration, the lights across the Fitzsimmons Creek are changed to the campaign 
pink/blue colours for the evening with a sign explaining the event and the municipality's 
support on the issue (the sign from previous years could be reused this year). 
 
The lighting of the Fitzsimmons bridge on October 15th will be an evening of honour, 
recognition and support of families in our community. There will be no formal event 
planned.  
 
Thousands of families across Canada are devastated each year by the death of their 
baby through miscarriage, stillbirth or neonatal loss. It is important to our family that this 
day be recognized in order to help break the stigma and silence, and to once again 
bring our community together in support of this and each other. 

 
There is a Canadian action site which contains information about what this day hopes to 
achieve, http://www.october15.ca/. Among other municipalities in BC and other 
provinces, the city of Vancouver acknowledges this day, changing the colours of the 
lighting on BC Place in support. 

If there's involvement required from our part we would be honoured to do what is 
needed. We are now responsible for parenting the spirit and memory of our son in ways 
we had never imagined. We want to ensure  and the 
children of other local residents, are never forgotten. 

Thank you again for your support, 
Robyn Edmondson 

 
 






